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For Immediate Release: 

March 7, 2019 

 

Suspicious Death on Parkers Ferry Road 

 

(Adams Run, SC) On March 6, 2019, shortly before noon, Charleston County Sheriff’s deputies 

responded to a report of an unresponsive female on the side of a dirt road in the 7000 block of 

Parkers Ferry road.  A citizen located the female while he was searching for his dog.  Deputies 

arrived and observed a deceased African American female on the ground.  Deputies suspect foul 

play as there was no indication of suicide.  Detectives canvassed the area for evidence and 

witnesses.  They are working with the Coroner’s Office to determine the cause of death and 

identity of the deceased party.   

  

This is an active investigation, with more information to follow.  Anybody with information is 

asked to call the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or Crimestoppers of the 

Lowcountry at 843-554-1111. 

 
### 

  

CONNECT WITH CCSO 

 
 

 

 

 

mailto:rantonio@charlestoncounty.org
https://www.charlestoncounty.org/departments/sheriff/index.php
https://www.facebook.com/charlestoncountysheriff/
https://twitter.com/ChasCoSheriff
https://www.instagram.com/ccsosheriff/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCcmWZAof3NDmuIB9wUyuK7w

